

## CITY OF MANITOWOC

## WISCONSIN, USA

www.manitowoc.org

April 18, 2022

TO:

Mayor and Common Council

FROM:

Dan Koski, P.E. Director of Public Infrastructure

SUBJECT:

Aerial Lift Truck with Chipper Box

QE-22-4

Dear Mayor and Common Council,

The Quote was opened at the March 23, 2022 Board of Public Works meeting. At this Board there was only one quote submitted from Utility Sales. The Engineering Dept was notified from Altec that they did not receive the e-mail for the opportunity to quote as it was sent to the wrong e-mail address.

The City Attorney approved accepting the Quote from Altec, which resulted in the lowest bid. The quote shall be awarded to Altec in the amount of \$245,085.00.

Thank you